
Nov. 3, 2008 

Energy Planning Board 
Energy Plan Comments 
NYSERDA 
17 Columbus Circle 
Albany, NY 12204-63 99 

Dear Members of the Energy Planning Board: 

As an engaged citizen of New York state, I am writing to express my concern about the need for 
a new, improved energy policy in the state. In particular, I would like to see much more attention 
devoted to promoting energy conservation and developing alternative renewable energy sources. 

In a time of deep fiscal trauma, this is something that we all would benefit from both short-term 
and long-term — by saving precious resources, investing in green-related jobs, and developing 
renewable energies in the hope of lessening our dependence on foreign oil. More important, I 
would like to see increased awareness of climate change as a problem of greatest consequence 
that must be addressed on the local, state, federal, and international level. 

You have the chance to play a leadership role in New York and in the nation as a whole. 

Please let me know what th e Energy Board proposes to accomplish in these areas. 

Respectfully, 

(~2 ~±r&I 
Anderson
 

41 Spring Rd.
 
Huntington, NY 11743
 


